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31st March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

With SATS only a few weeks away, Tuesday 9th May – Friday 12th May, we have put together some revision 
packs for your child to complete over the Easter Break. These are to support their learning and keep those 
cogs ticking over during the holidays. We would strongly encourage the children to complete these as they can 
also highlight any areas that they may feel less confident in, which we could then tackle upon our return. 

The packs are labelled ’10 for 10’. This means that each pack consists of 10 challenges for 10 days.  

Each task should take approximately 10 minutes to complete. 

 

 

We have also added a link to some Maths Quizzes in the Google Classrooms (your child has their own login) 
should they wish to complete some additional, online revision. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school.  

 Yours faithfully, 

Mrs G Waymouth  

On behalf of the Year Six Team 
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